
 

 

Year Three! 

Well done Year 3! 

We have been completing our final set 
of tests in Year 3 this week. The chil-
dren have done a fantastic job and 

we’ve been blown away by the effort 
and hard working they have put in. We 

are extremely proud of all the pro-
gress they have made.  

Well done Year 3! 

Norfolk at War  

This half term, we have started looking 
into the big question ’How did national 
events affect local people?’. We have 

used an atlas to find the countries that 
took part in the war and the children 
have thought carefully about the im-
pact Air Raids had on people’s lives.  

 

Year 3 Trip to Gressenhall 

A letter telling you all about our upcoming trip to Gressenhall is now on the 
website. We are all extremely excited to take Year 3 to deepen their under-
standing of our Local History Study. This will be taking place on Tuesday 8th 

July. This trip has kindly been fully funded by our wonderful friends so there 
is no cost. Consent is required for your child to go on this trip. The consent is 

done through ParentMail. It may look like you have to pay when you go 
through the checkout but on checkout the balance will be taken off.  
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